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HB 4134 appropriates $7.1 million General Fund to the Oregon Business Development 

Department to provide grants to four specified cities for infrastructure projects to 

support housing developments. The measure specifies requirements of grant 

disbursement agreements between OBDD and the cities and includes reporting 

requirements. 

 

Resources are included in SB 1530 for OBDD to administer infrastructure grants, and if 

that bill becomes law, OBDD anticipates being able to absorb the cost of administering 

the grants included in HB 4134.  

 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends HB 4134 be 

amended by the –A5 amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

 

 

 


